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August 13, 2009

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street 

27th Floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2009-0096 - Hydro One Networks’ 2010 and 2011 Distribution Revenue Requirement and Rate Application 

Horizon Utilities Corporation Inc. (“Horizon”) is applying for intervenor status in the above noted proceeding. 

Among other aspects of the application in which Horizon may have an interest, Horizon's Hamilton service area is partially embedded within the Hydro One Networks Inc. distribution system in the vicinities of Ancaster, Dundas, Flamborough and Stoney Creek, former municipalities that have formed part of the City of Hamilton following a municipal amalgamation in 2001 and that are now within the Horizon Utilities Hamilton service area.  Horizon will therefore be affected by the rates proposed in the Hydro One application.  

Horizon is not eligible for, and does not seek an award of cost as per the Board’s Cost Award Guidelines. 

Horizon requests to only receive electronic copies of additional material filed by the applicant and subsequent intervenors. 

Horizon requests that documents filed with the Board in this proceeding be served as follows: 

Indy Butany-DeSouza

Vice President, Regulatory and Government Affairs 

By Electronic Mail: indy.butany@horizonutilities.com
Yours truly, 

[Original signed by] 

Indy Butany-DeSouza, 

Vice President, Regulatory and Government Affairs

cc: Ms. Anne-Marie Reilly, Regulatory Coordinator, Regulatory Affairs, Hydro One

Networks Inc., via email to: regulatory@HydroOne.com
Mr. Don Rogers Q.C., Rogers Partners LLP, via email to don.rogers@rogerspartners.com
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